
A Letter from the Chair of the Alumni Advisory Group 

When alums and parents give to Hampshire, we send a clear message that 
those who know the College best are investing in its mission and its future. 
Our donations to Hampshire mean more opportunities for current and future 
students to attend a college that fosters a lifelong passion for learning, inquiry, 
and ethical citizenship.

If it’s been some time since you’ve been back to campus or had interactions 
with current students, I encourage you to get to know Hampshire all over 
again by looking at this “View Book.” It’s intended as a recruiting tool for 
high school students, and I’d like to share it with you because I think it 
reminds all of us how vital Hampshire remains—and how important your 
contribution is to sustaining the College.

Your gift shows those high school students who crave applied and 
interactive learning that there’s a way to accumulate knowledge by 
questioning, collaborating, doing. Your gift inspires a new generation of 
students to be passionate about not just learning, but also justice, and to 
want to effect positive change in the world. Your gift enables Hampshire 
to continue being a transformative influence in higher education—and an 
important alternative in a crowded field of competitive colleges.

You’ll find a donation envelope enclosed. Please send it in today, because 
your support—of any amount—sends the word to those high school 
students who also have this View Book that our alums actively live our 
motto: Non Satis Scire. To Know Is Not Enough.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Ellen Sturgis 77F
Chair of the Alumni Advisory Group 
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